
 

 

OFFICE OF SELECTMEN 

6 HOLLAND STREET 

PO BOX 139 

MOULTONBOROUGH, NH  03254 

 

Selectmen’s Work Session      February 12, 2015 

 

MINUTES 
 

Selectmen: Jonathan W. Tolman, Chairman, Joel R. Mudgett, Paul T. Punturieri, Christopher 

P. Shipp (absent with prior notification), Russell C. Wakefield; Carter Terenzini, 

Town Administrator 

 

The Chair called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Carter reported that he had received a request to place the upcoming Candidates Night on the 

Town’s website calendar.  However, the Town Policy was that, “Postings on the site calendar shall 

be restricted to official Town activities or those which the Town has officially sponsored.”  He asked 

that the Board, should it wish to place this on the calendar, instruct him it was a Town sponsored 

event.  After a brief discussion occurred with Paul who asked why such a vote was needed and why 

the policy was not more flexible, then Russ expressed some frustration that the web site can’t be 

everything for everyone, and the need for policy to guide the staff; Paul Moved, Seconded by Joel 

to place the upcoming Candidates Night on the Town Calendar as a Town sponsored event.  3 in 

favor; 1 opposed (Russ) 

 

Joel moved to enter into Non-Public per RSA 91-A (a) and (c).  On a Roll Call; Paul – yes; Russ 

– yes; Joel – yes; Jon – yes; the Motion was Approved.  The Board entered Non-Public Session 

at 4:17 p.m. 

 

The Board exited Non-Public Session at 7:48 p.m. having voted by a vote of 2/3 or greater of the 

members present to seal the minutes as it was determined that divulgence of the information 

discussed would likely affect adversely the reputation of a person other than a member of the 

public body itself and to not disclose the minutes and decisions reached to the public until, in the 

opinion of a majority of the members, the aforesaid circumstances no longer apply.   

 

There being no further business the Chair adjourned the meeting at 7:49 p.m. 

 

 

 

Jonathan T. Tolman, Chair    February 19, 2015     

Approved      Respectfully Submitted  Date 

       Carter Terenzini, Town Administrator 

 


